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17th November 2024 – Thirty-Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 

The newsletter is now available on the Deanery Website: www.coventry-catholicdeanery.org.uk 
St Patrick’s Parish, Coventry, is part of the Archdiocese of Birmingham. Registered Charity No: 234216A 

 

The Parish operates in accordance with Statutory Safeguarding Guidance and the National and Archdioceses policies & procedures at all times. Our Parish 

Safeguarding Representative are Alice O’Callaghan & Julie Feeney. They can be contacted at: sg.stpatricks.covty@rcaob.org.uk or alternatively the Diocesan 

Safeguarding team can be contacted on 0121 230 6240/ safeguarding@rcaob.org.uk if you have any concern. 
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THE SICK OF THE PARISH 
Your prayers are asked for the sick and lonely 

of the parish, those in hospital and the 

housebound, especially: 

  Rosemary Doherty   Noreen Hegarty        

  Annie Neville            Degaud Sahoure Gui                           

  Veronica Griffin      Nathan Keaveney 

  Cath O'Donnell       Chris Vaughhan 

  Pat Sugrue                 

May God grant them healing, comfort and 

ease of pain.  

 

 

SUNDAY READINGS 

1st READING:  Daniel 12:1-3 

2nd READING: Hebrews 10:11-14,18 

GOSPEL:          Mark 13:24-32 

 

 

 

 

 
 

PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR 

PRAYERS 
Those who have died recently, those who 

mourn for them and those whose anniversary 

occurs around this time. May they rest in 

peace. 

 
HOMELESS AND THOSE IN NEED 

Food List Cereals, tea bags, coffee, sugar, 

biscuits, 

long-life milk, pasta, rice, cuppa soup, 

cooking sauces, fruit squash, cereal/snack 

bars, noodles, instant mash, tinned spaghetti.  

Tinned food:   ham, tuna, chopped 

tomatoes, baked beans, vegetables, macaroni 

cheese, chickpeas.  

Thank you. 

 
 

 

Saturday  16th Nov 5.00pm Liam Long; Teresa Smith (R.I.P); Harry Baker (R.I.P); 

Jane & Jimmie Howell 

Sunday 17th Nov  10.30am  James Duddy (R.I.P); Kathleen Durkan; Jim Sharkey, 

John Gallagher (R.I.P); Deceased priests of St Patricks 

Tuesday   19th Nov NO MASS 

Wednesday   20th Nov NO MASS 

Thursday  21st Nov NO MASS 

Friday  22nd Nov NO MASS 

Saturday  23rd Nov 5.00pm Caoimin Keeshan (R.I.P) 

Sunday 24th Nov  10.30am   

Sacrament of Reconciliation Saturdays 4.00pm to 4.30pm or by appointment  

Devotional Candles:  

Sacred Heart:                                                                        Our Lady: Breda Murray 

St Joseph: Special Intention (BK)                                         St Anthony: Special Intention (BK) 
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The Parish operates in accordance with Statutory Safeguarding Guidance and the National and Archdioceses policies & procedures at all times. 

Our Parish Safeguarding Representative are Alice O’Callaghan & Julie Feeney. They can be contacted at: sg.stpatricks.covty@rcaob.org.uk or 

alternatively the Diocesan Safeguarding team can be contacted on 0121 230 6240/ safeguarding@rcaob.org.uk if you have any concern. 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

 

 

SMALL GIFT SALE TO HELP THE 

HOMELESS AT CHRISTMAS 

Don’t forget that next weekend we have our small 

gift sale to help the homeless at Christmas.  You 

can very often pick up some real bargains for 

Christmas Gifts.  If you still have items to bring in, 

please take them to the Lady Chapel before Mass 

next weekend. 

 
 

VOTIVE CANDLES 

We will be trialling a new system for our votive  

candles.  The reasons we are looking at this system 

are threefold.  They are safer, they are cleaner and 

they are the most effective system for the 

environment.  The new system will be delivered in 

the coming week and we will be asking everyone’s 

opinion before moving to it permanently.  Price 

will remain the same at 50p. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PARISH PRAYER 

Father, pour out your Holy Spirit on each 

member of our parish. 

Warm our hearts with your love, so that we can 

follow you more closely. 

Enlighten our minds so that we can understand 

the truth of your word. 

Protect and strengthen all marriages and family 

life. 

Make our homes places of prayer, peace, 

harmony and welcome. 

Inspire us to work together with enthusiasm 

and build our parish into a loving and caring 

community. We make our prayer through 

Christ Our Lord. 

Amen. 

 

 

 

MISSIO BOXES 
 

A reminder that this weekend is the last date to 

hand in any Missio Boxes that haven’t been 

emptied this year.  I have to complete paperwork 

for Missio before Christmas, so any money handed 

in after this weekend will be included in next 

year’s collection.  Could you check that your name 

is written on the label on the bottom of the 

box.  I’ve had several boxes handed in with no 

name, so I don’t know who they belong to.  If you 

have handed your box in recently, they have been 

left on the table by the side door so please collect 

them. I will leave Missio calendars at both 

entrances to the church.  Please take one home. 

Once again, many thanks for your great generosity 

in these very difficult times.  It is very much 

appreciated. Julie Feeney. 

 
CHRISTMAS CARDS 

We now have a good selection of Christmas cards, 

candles and other Christmas items in the Piety 

Shop, all at very reasonable prices.  Please do 

come and have a look. 

COLLECTIONS 
 

 27/10/24        1st collection:        £418.98 

                       2nd collection:       £139.09 

                             

 03/11/24        1st collection:         £331.70 

                       2nd collection:       £131.72 

                         (Johnson Association) 
 

Small gift sale 23/24th November after 

Mass 

 

Confirmations 26th November 6pm 

 

Blessing of Graves Windmill Road 
Sunday 1st December 12pm 

 

Christmas Raffle Sunday 15th 

December 

 

Intercessory Prayer Group Every 

Wednesday 7pm at the church 

 

   PARISH COUNCIL MEMBERSHIP 

Please remember to make your                            

nominations for membership of the 

Parish Council. Nomination papers are 

by both doors and when completed they 

can be placed in the box by the side 

door. Nominations will close after Mass 

on Sunday. 
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